
From: Turner, Brian
Sent: 10/11/2013 4:19:47 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Pruett, Greg S (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=GSP368275699)
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Kiyota, Travis (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TTK3); 
Fitzpatrick, Tim (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=TXFo); Allen, 
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Community Engagement Planning.

Thanks Brian, and hello Greg and everyone.
As you probably know, I'm a new guy here at CPUC. So I must admit I'm still struggling up some tall learning 
curves. If you don't mind, I think one of my first order of biusiness is just to leam what you do and how you do it. 
Then perhaps we can talk more about how to align and enhance efforts.

I'm thinking a one-hour hour meeting should be enough to get started, focused on current community engagement 
strategies and programs programs by PG&E around the PSEP work, since we have a good recent example to work 
from and probably plenty of opportunity coming up!

Would next Friday the 18th work for you, in the afternoon? Or we can look at the following week. We can host at 
CPUC, or I could perhaps come to you. Let me know what would work well for you.

Thanks,
Brian

From: Pruett, Greg S [Greg.Pruett@pge-corp.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 6:13 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Turner, Brian; Pruett, Greg S; Kiyota, Travis; Allen, Meredith; Bottorff, Thomas E; Fitzpatrick, Tim 
Subject: Re: Community Engagement Planning.

Brian,

Very pleased to meet you and looking forward to talking with you soon. I've copied Tim Fitzpatrick, our VP and 
Chief Communications Officer, whom we also like to meet you.

Very best regards,

Greg

> On Oct 9, 2013, at 6:04 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
> Brian -1 would like to introduce you to Greg Pruett, our SVP of Gov Rel and Travis Kiyota, our VP of Local 
Government Relations. Greg and Travis, meet Brian, our new Asst Exec Dir of the PUC. Earlier today, Brian
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suggested that it would be good idea to sit down with PG&E to discuss our community engagement plans going 
forward so that we could coordinate and perhaps enhance efforts on similar matters with the PUC. I support this 
concept and I wanted to put Brian in contact with two of the principal architects responsible for those plans at 
PG&E. Brian - let us know some dates in the future that might work for you to meet with Travis and Greg and we 
will accommodate your schedule.

>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105 
>(415) 973-4977
>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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